
 
A delegation from SGI including 
Dr. Yasir Elmubarak and Mr. 
Amir Aslam visited RRC 
premises in London and met 
with Ms. Louise McAuliffe, RRC 
International Operations 
Manager. The meeting 
discussed the partnership 
between SGI and RRC and the 

ways to improve this partnership for the sake of 
delivering high quality safety training in Saudi Arabia.  
SGI is now providing NEBOSH, IOSH and other safety 
courses including NEBOSH Higher Diploma and other 
safety qualifications. 
 
 


